
 
 

 

 
 

Tonight: PDG Rowley Thompsett, CENTURION PROGRAM 
and Meredith Jaffé; the UPCOMING Storyfest 

Introduction: Issa Shalhoub 
Vote of Thanks: Dale Wilford 

Fellowship: Jo Jones and Brian Morrison 
 

PARTNERS’ GET-TOGETHER, at the South Street Chinese Restaurant, 6:30pm numbers are 
needed, PLEASE RING AUDREY SAUNDERS 0400 377 234 

 
Future Programs:  

 

18 Jun; NO MEETING 
 

19 June: SES, TRAINING and BBQ 
Partners’ Night 
$22 per person 
6:00pm at SES 188 Camden Street, Ulladulla 
BYOG and chair if you want 
 

25 Jun; Changeover Dinner 
2 course meal. $45. Beachside Golf Club 
6:30 for 7:00pm 
Fellowship: Bev Nicholas and Clare Nyholm 
For the Changeover dinner if you require a fish 
meal, let Issa know. 
 

JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR 
 

2 July; Club Assembly 
President Stephen Hladio’s plans for the new Rotary year 
Fellowship: Guy Porter and Rob Powell 
 

9 July: Janey George, MILTON THEATRE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s report for 4 June 2019 
 

President Craig Saunders welcomed members and guest speaker DGE Peter Ford to a very 
cold and damp winter’s night.  

Report from President Craig who gave a short talk on the board meeting held on Monday 3.6.19 a 
joint board meeting for incoming and outgoing boards, asked for assistance to be able to complete 
the painting at the Yurana house, then spoke on the cancelled meeting on 18th June it has been 
changed to Wednesday 19th June to be able to attend the SES headquarters in Camden street to 
be able to view the full operations of the SES, please BYO alcohol, chair and wear warm clothing, 
cost is still $22.00.  
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 JUNE IS ROTARY’S FELLOWSHIP MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  

11 June Tues 

Partners’ Get-together 
6:30pm at the South Street 
Chinese restaurant 
PLEASE RING AUDREY 
SAUNDERS 0400 377 234 

18 June Tues NO MEETING 
19 June Wed SES-Training and BBQ 

25 Jun Tues Club Changeover, Golf Club 
$45 per person, 2 course meal 

30 June Sun 
District Changeover 
Gold Creek Station 
Hall, ACT 12 for 12:30 start 

12 July Fri NAIDOC, Jumping Castle 
3 Sept Tues DG Club Visit 
16 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

6-7-8-9 
Mar 

2020 
 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring Twenties’ 

BIRTHDAYS: None this week.       
ANNIVERSARIES: 12 June; Beryl and Ross Wade. 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement  
and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on TUESDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


International Director Stephen Hladio dedicated the International toast to Rotary Club of 
Hamburg, currently hosting the International Rotary Convention for 2019.  

PP Brian Morrison reported that there will be a washup meeting for the Blessing of the Fleet 
coming up where the new committee members Clare Nyholm and Avril Pryor will get to know 
what is involved is running the Blessing of the Fleet ball.  

  
Guest Speaker DGE Peter Ford; ‘Step back in time’ District Conference 6 to 8 March 2020.  

Peter reminded members of the upcoming District changeover to be held at Gold Creek Station 
in Hall Sunday 30th June 2019 details available on District website.  

Step back in Time Peter spoke on basics for a healthy Rotary club, a Club should follow the ideas 
of concentrating on Community Service and Friendship. DGE Peter then spoke on the conference 
the District conference chair is Judy Ford.  

DGE Peter show the members a brief presentation for the promotion DVD for the 2020 District 
Conference. DGE Peter stated the program is still in draft form. The theme is the roaring 20s 
on the Saturday night.  

PDG Glenn Wran & Fern are organising the guest speakers and accommodation, President Craig 
is organising sponsorship, though assistance will be required with registration, signage also when 
guest speakers have been organised members may need to give assistance in transporting to the 
area.  

The Conference is being combined with the 60th anniversary of our Club. 
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
 

BRIAN JOHNSON would love a lift to the Golf Club. 
ANY VOLUNTEERS, FOR AT LEAST PICKING UP ONLY? Let Issa know. 

 
 
 
 

Members, partners and any person over 18yo hosting a Youth Exchange student, 
regardless of how long they intend to host the student for, will need to have a WWCC. 

 
 
 

THREE members haven’t as yet provided their WWCC number and expiry date. 
We all need to have a WWCC, we will have a Youth Exchange Student amongst us soon. 

I will remind members by email when they need to renew theirs.  
Thank you, Simon Brown for being the first to renew. 

Ross Wade and Leonie Smith are next to renew, please. 
 

 
 

 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


